
Short-term accommodation 

From secretary@oscar.org.au  

To Tony.Wellington@noosa.qld.gov.au  

Cc mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  

Date 2019-10-24 09:33 

 

Message Body 

Dear Mayor Wellington and CEO Brett de Chastel 

OSCAR members at their September meeting moved that OSCAR "write the Noosa Shire 
Council congratulating Noosa Council for their plans to deal with the issues associated 
with short term holiday letting"  

OSCAR appreciates the challenges of balancing tourism demand, investor interest and 
community concerns and congratulates you on tackling this issue. In our recent 
newsletter we encouraged our Noosa members to have their say about this issue.  

We look forward to seeing and hearing the outcomes of both the submissions and the 
final outcome. 

Regards, 

Melva Hobson PSM 

Secretary 

OSCAR (Organisation of Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 
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